
From: Susan Cokyll  
Sent: 04 May 2021 13:22 
To: Planning  
Cc: Helene Fawcett Tracy Stephens; Shirley Richmond; Sheila Sansbury; Andreas; Matt Long; Maeve 
O'Connor; Catherine Cameron; Garry Taylor; Paige O'Malley; Liam Rossiter; Vanessa Bancroft  
Subject: Dangerous trees in NW1 0XB 

 
Dear Sir,  
 
Re the application for tree works, Planning Portal Reference:  PP-09704156 
Posted April 2021 
 
This application refers to a number of trees needing attention in Elm Village, but unfortunately, the 
greatly overgrown forest trees in Rossendale Way, NW1 0XB  have been missed off the list for the 
proposed works.  Residents in Rossendale Way are growing increasingly concerned as, if/when one 
or more of these trees comes down, it will cause enormous damage to properties, possibly even to 
the point of complete destruction. 
 
As you will know from your records, a large elm tree in Elm Village came down last year, and another 
tree at the entrance to the estate has come down today, and we feel that the matter is increasingly 
pressing. 
 
Residents in Rossendale Way now post an urgent request that the trees in this part of Elm Village are 
assessed immediately before any possibly irreparable damage occurs. 
 
We shall look forward to hearing from you. 
 
With kind regards, 
 
Susan Cokyll 
 
 
Susan Cokyll 
47 Rossendale Way 
LONDON 
NW1 0XB 
 
 
 


